
 

     

Hello Children! It’s Miss Doxey here. I wanted to send you a postcard to tell you what I 

have been doing over half term. 

I hope that this post card finds you safe and well and that you have been enjoying the 

sunny weather! 

I have been enjoying going on a walk every day and have loved seeing lots of beautiful 

scenery. I have been taking photographs of the flowers, plants and trees I have seen and, 

although I don’t know the names and types of all of them, it has been lovely to see all 

the beautiful colours everywhere. 

On one of my favourite walks there is a little animal park which is part of a nearby 

forest school. I was very excited to see chickens, goats and even pigs there! As you know 

pigs are my favourite animal and it has been lovely being able to go and see them and 

feed them leftover fruit and vegetables. I’ve also been spotting lots of birds and 

minibeasts whilst out on my walks and I managed to get a close up photograph of a red 

admiral butterfly who landed on the path just in front of me!  

I have been spending lots of time in my garden, making sure that I’m being a sunsafe 

superstar of course! I have been watering my plants including the seeds that we planted 

in school. They are getting bigger but sadly there aren’t any flowers yet. I have got lots 

of other flowers growing though and you can see from my photograph that there are 

lots of colours just like a rainbow! I have also been enjoying reading books and 

magazines in the garden whilst we have had such lovely weather. 

As you know I love to play music but I can’t practise with my bands at the moment so 

instead I’ve been enjoying playing my flute at home. The music I am playing in the 

photograph is from ‘The Lion King’.  

Could you send me some pictures of the activities that you have been doing over half 

term. I would love to see them!  Please send them to year1@cavclosei.derby.sch.uk. 

Take care, stay safe and remember to keep working hard, being kind and having fun!   

                                         Love from Miss Doxey. 
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